
  
Hunningley Primary Academy 

Hunningley Lane 

Barnsley 

South Yorkshire 

S70 3DT 

Telephone: 01226 284867 

             

6th September 2024  

 

Dear Parents/Carers 

 

 

 

 

 

We will continue to offer wraparound care for children in the academic year 24/25, with priority 

given to the children of working parents. Wrap around care will be available Monday to Thursday 

until 5:00pm. Children can be collected at any point up to the 5:00pm finish time.    

 

There will be a charge of £4 per child per day and this will include a drink and a healthy snack. 

Our wraparound facility will run alongside after school clubs and children with places in clubs will 

be able to join wrap around care once their club finishes at 4:15pm. 

 

If you would like to book wrap around sessions, please email the enquiries@hunningley.org with 

your child’s full name and the days you require. Once this has been received, we will check to 

see if we have availability on your selected dates and you will be informed by return email. Please 

note that unless exceptional circumstances apply, bookings require at least 48 hours’ notice.   

 

Please note that payment is required on a weekly basis (Monday’s) to cover the cost of that 

week’s sessions, however if you wish to make advanced payments, this is accepted too. If arrears 

of £30 accrue during this period, your child’s place will cease until further payment is made. 

 

Children must be collected by an adult with legal responsibility and who are a named person on 

the child’s collection form promptly at 5pm.  

 

With my very best wishes,  

 
Mrs C Horton-Hale 

Principal 
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